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Friday 7th June 2019 

        
  It has been an exciting first week back after half term and who could believe that 

there is only one half-term left before Red Class go into Year 1! Our new topic is     
animals and in particular this week we have been looking at the type of animals that 

can be found in the zoo. Next week we are looking at a brand new habitat—jungles.  
 This week in maths we have started to look at adding numbers together and the 

symbols = and +.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Could you please check in the morning that 

your child is not bringing any toys from 

home into school? We are having to hold  

onto the toys for the entire school day as 

they are distracting the children, getting lost 

and/or broken.  

This also applies to money that children bring 

into school for milkshakes at dinnertime. We 

are finding that when children come to school 

with them in their pockets these coins are  

going missing which is causing upset. Can 

children have this money in their bookbags/

lunchboxes or be given straight to an adult 

to keep safe? 

Thank you 

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you write a sentence about an animal of 

your choice that includes an adjective? 

Special challenge: Can you write a sentence that 

includes the word ‘and’? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Tell a grown up what is ‘one more than’ the 

following numbers: 2,4,6,8,10 

Special challenge: Can you write the number 

sentence 4 + 4 = and tell a grown up the 

answer? 

If possible, could any spare socks from 

school be returned as we are running 

desperately short. Also, if there are any 

unused spare socks at home that could 

be donated to us this would be greatly 

appreciated 

Mazey Day shout-out! 
 

 

As part of our Mazey Day celebrations, 

the school’s image will be based 

around the ocean and the issues with  

plastic pollution. As part of this Red 

Class will be making fish out of large 

plastic bottles. 

So if possible could the children bring 

in any large plastic bottles (e.g. a 2 

litre bottle of Pepsi) into school so we 

can build up our stocks? 


